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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

From September 2020 your child’s new class will be Grasshoppers 

 

Your child's teacher will be Mrs Marston 

 

 
Introduction from the class teacher: 

 

Hello, I am Mrs Marston and I will be teaching Reception in Grasshoppers Class.  

 

I grew up in Bayston Hill and attended both Longmeadow and Oakland School. Having lived outside of the county for some 

of my adult life, I moved back to the area in 2005 and live with my husband, two daughters, a dog and two rabbits! 

 

I have worked at Oakmeadow for two years now, in both Year 5 and Year 3, and I am very excited to be teaching Reception 

in September. I like to plan exciting and creative learning opportunities and I particularly enjoy maths and music. On 

Wednesdays, I work for the local Maths Hub which involves working with teachers in other schools in and around the 

county. This is part of an exciting National project to explore and adopt ways of teaching maths used in high-achieving 

countries. 

 

I have many hobbies to help me relax; I enjoy playing the piano, being outdoors with my family on long walks exploring the 

countryside, travelling, cycling, swimming and Pilates. 

 

Unfortunately due to the current circumstances we will be unable to have our usual move up fortnight where you get to 

move into in your new classroom with your new teacher and Teaching Assistant. To replace this, I will be shortly posting a 

video of your new classroom together with some information about the exciting work we’ll be starting in September when 

we look forward to welcoming you all back to Oakmeadow.   

 

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs Marston 
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